
Following the recent announcement by Central Bank of Kenya on resumption of charges for transfer 
between mobile money wallets and bank accounts which had been waived since 16th March 2020 by 
CBK as a mitigation measure for COVID-19 pandemic, we would like to notify our esteemed customers 
that National Bank will reinstate transaction charges effective 1st January 2023.

The new tariff for funds transfer from bank account to mobile money wallets will be as below:

12 67 55

150, 000 671255 55 6520,001


